
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 8, 2021 

School Newsletter~         

  

 Parent/Teacher conference are Mar. 15th -19th.  Sign-up sheets are now posted online.  Please 

schedule your zoom conference as soon as possible. You may also stop by or call the office. 

 

 Pizza Factory Fundraiser is this Thursday, March 11th. The flyers are in the Monday envelopes. 

 

 Registration for next year will start soon!  Starting the 2021-2022 school year, Saint Ann will be 

using the FACTS website for all academic, attendance and billing information. The Diocese is 

requiring all schools to switch to this Student Information System.  Please look for information in the 

coming weeks.     

 

 Thank you for another successful Fish Fry!! A huge thank you Cocina Caliente Restaurant and the 

Esparza family.  

 

 Do you need Parent Participation Hours?  May 1 is the deadline for logging all of your hours for this year. 

Watch your email and school newsletters for Parent hour opportunities. 
 

 Reminder: the deadline for reaching your scrip obligation of 400% is March 31, 2020. Letters went 

home in the Monday envelope last week. 

 

 Daylight Savings Time begins on Sunday March 14th. Don’t for get to set your clocks one hour ahead 

before going to bed Saturday night.  

 

 Immunizations needed for the 2020-2021 school year for 7th graders-. All sixth graders going 

into the 7th grade must have the TDAP booster shot and a second Varicella. Bring the shot records to 

the school office by August 1st.  Students will not be allowed to attend school unless we have 

proof of these shots. As of July 1, 2019, California Health Laws require that students entering the 7th 

grade must now have another dose of Varicella and a Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (Tdap) booster, 

given after age 7, prior to entering the 7th grade. This school immunization law affects all students in 

public and private schools. 
 

 Reminder- Due to our COVID waiver, Birthday treats for the class must be individually wrapped 

items such as cupcakes or ice cream or you can do Pizza delivery. You must clear this with Tracy 

Sherrick and your child’s teacher in advance. 

 

 
Upcoming Events: 
Wed. Mar.10….......PTG Meeting 6:30 via Zoom - *Parent Hours* 
Thu.  Mar.11 …. Pizza Factory Fundraiser all day 
Sun. Mar.14………Daylight Saving Time begins 
Mon. Mar.15- Fri. Mar. 19………. Minimum Days 11:30 AM dismissal/Parent -Teacher conferences via Zoom 

 

Have a blessed week! 

 


